
Dear Meadbh,

I confirm the consent of this Department only to the inclusion of the land as hatched in yellow on Drawing LOC -02 as

supplied by you for the purpose of the application for planning permission and for no other purpose. It is the

responsibility of the applicant for planning permission to ensure that the drawing supplied correctly reflects the

boundaries of the land stated to be in the ownership, charge or held under wayleave in favour of the Council.

In the event that planning permission is granted, a Road Opening Licence must be applied for and granted before any

works can commence.

Yours sincerely,

Tony O’ Grady,

Senior Engineer,

Road Maintenance.

Land Use Planning and Transportation Department

Ms Meadbh Nolan,
Senior Associate Director,

John Spain Associates,

39 Fitzwilliam Place,

Dublin 2.

D02 ND61

Date: 12th October 2021

Subject: Request for Grant of Consent to Cairn Homes Properties Ltd - Clonburris SDZ


